
 
 September 9, 2014 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Honorable Kathleen Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
Re:  Case 09-G-0716 – New York State Electric & Gas Corporation  

 Revenue Decoupling Mechanism Adjustment Statement 
 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

In accordance with the Public Service Commission’s Order Establishing Rate Plan, and 
New York State Electric & Gas Corporation’s (“NYSEG” or “the Company”) tariff schedule, 
PSC No. 90, NYSEG hereby files the Revenue Decoupling Mechanism (“RDM”) Adjustment 
Statements to be effective October 1, 2014. 

 
RDM Statement No. 7 to PSC 87 
RDM Statement No. 8 to PSC 88 

 
 
 As provided in the Company’s January 20, 2014 filing, the interim RDM Adjustment was 
in effect through August 31, 2014.  These statements are being filed to remove the price for the 
interim RDM for clarification purposes.  
 
 Very truly yours, 

  
 Lori A. Cole 
 Manager, Regulatory & Tariffs 
 Rates & Regulatory Economics 
Enclosure 
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